
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 19/05/2025 6:27:57 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

19/05/2025

MR David Norton
- 51 Windrush AVE
Belrose NSW 2085

RE: Mod2025/0228 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

To whom it may concern,

I would like to see our great suburb of Belrose kept the way it is with the height restrictions not
to be compromised. My wife and I bought here 22years ago for its big blocks, parks and
quietness. Let's not ruin any more of this beautiful area. If this goes through it will open the
door for other developers to do the same.

Kind regards
Dave Norton




